
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, APRIL 10, 2001 
 
 
 BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE CHAIR 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MARCH 27, 2001) 
 
 Recommendation 

 
The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 

 
1) That the election of the Budget Sub-Committee Chair be done annually in April; and 

 
2) That Councillor DiVona be nominated Chair of the Budget Sub-Committee until April 

2002. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosati 
Chair 
Budget Sub-Committee 
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